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‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

 

Staffing and Transition for September 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

I am now in a position to inform you which teachers will be teaching the children from September 2025, and how 

we will be preparing the children for the transition into their new classes before the summer holidays. 

 

EYFS:                                            Mrs Tomlinson  

Year 1/2 :                                      Mrs Stephenson  

Year 3/4 :                                     Mrs Fields (Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri) and Mrs Agnew (Thurs) 

Year 5/6:                                      Mrs Croft (Mon-Thurs) and Mrs Agnew (Fri) 

 

Mrs Cliffe will continue to work as SENCO for St Oswald’s alongside Mrs Tomlinson. They will both be ensuring a 

smooth transition of all pupils with additional needs into their new classes and working with SEN Support 

Assistants to accommodate this. 

 

We continue to have our fantastic team of Teaching Assistants supporting the children in school. These are: 

 

Miss Brooks       Miss Ollerton                                                                                             

Mrs Elkington                                                                           Mrs Hislop       

Mrs Bloor                                                                                 Mrs Shaw 

Mrs Kaziewicz (Mrs K)                                                              Mrs Cain 

Miss Hutchings              

                                                                                             

The children will be meeting their new teachers on 14th and 15th July to help support their transition for 

September. Please collect your child from their new class in the afternoon of 14th and drop off and pick up from 

the new class on 15th.  SEN pupils will have additional transition which Mrs Cliffe and Mrs Tomlinson are arranging 

on an individual basis.  Teachers will also be meeting each other before the end of the school year to hand over 

important information about all the children to ensure that from their first day back in September, staff and 

pupils are ready to continue their learning journey. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs McDonough 


